
Hello Lake Tarpon Sail and Tennis Club homeowner. 

During the Common Elements board meeting on July 16, the board decided to ask our 
homeowners to vote for the new flooring that is to be installed during our clubhouse 
renovation project.  The board has narrowed the choices down to 2 color samples and 
these are on display in the clubhouse.  Whichever color receives the most votes 
across all of the communities will be the winner. 

Between now and Friday, August 1 - you have the opportunity to go to the Clubhouse to 
view the color choices and to register your vote.  There are voting sheets in the 
Clubhouse – 1 for each community.  Please register your vote on the correct sheet. 

Only 1 vote per household is allowed and you should only mark your vote for your 
choice - please do not rank the choices. 

If you are a seasonal\part time resident - the flooring choices can be viewed on the 
Common Elements website.  To register your vote, please email the president of your 
individual community HOA - do not send your vote to the Common Elements board or 
to Ameritech. 

Thank you. 
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